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Dr. Henry Olders 
Douglas Hospital 
6875 LaSalle Blvd 
Verdun, Que. H4H lR3 

De a r 0 r. Olde r s : 

This is to express our appreciation for your contribution 
to our Social Problems class for nursing students on November 
3rd. We certainly met our goal, which was to sensitize our 
students to the problems of deinstitutionalization and the 
specific implications for their professional role, including 
resources and options for treatment of the chronically, 
mentally ill population. 

Your particular contribution was especially helpful in 
providing historical perspective and context to the discussion 
of the current prob lematic. We do hope to have the 
opportunity to call upon your expertise again. 

Sincerely, 

Cerise Morris HlY"!a 
Social Service bepartment 
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